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Dates to  

Remember 

Newsletter 
 

A Community of Successful Learners 

 

Week 6 Term 1 – 09/03/2018 

We, on the executive aim to 
help make the school a safe, 
happy and enjoyable place to 
be! Please get to know us by 

saying hi in the year… 

Ned 

We picked up a snowball and 
read the information. Then 

we tried to match the descrip-
tion to the person. We then 
introduced our person to the 

rest of the group… 

Coby & Julienne 

In our first meeting, we got to 
know each other. We played 
the snowball game. We used 
three interesting facts about 
ourselves and scrunched it 
up into a ball, we threw the 

balls randomly… 

Shashini & Josiah 

On a more serious note,  
congratulations to the 2018  

SRC Executives: 
Coby Edmunds, Josiah Innes, 

Sebastien Bertrand,  
Julienne Cruz and Ned Hardy 

Sebastien 

SRC 2018 

Week 7: 
Wed 14/03— 
Catch-up School Photos 

 

Week 8: 
Parent & Teacher  
meetings start 

Wed 21/03— 
Harmony Day - Wear an 
Orange accessory 

 

Week 9: 
Wed 28/03— 
Early Years Assembly 

Thu 29/03— 
Sports Day 

Fri 30/03— 
Good Friday 

 

Week 10: 
Mon 02/04— 
Easter Monday 

 

Week 11: 
Fri 14/04— 
Last Day of Term -  
Finish at 2.10pm 



Excelsior Awards 

Sports Day 

THURSDAY WEEK 9 (29th March) 
9am – 2:30pm 

Wear your colours, cheer on your team! 

Friends and family all welcome 

Return pre-orders for food to school ASAP 
(some food and drinks available on the day) 

Welcome Mr Arney 

A big Mount Barker welcome to our new Deputy 
Principal, Mr Trevor Arney. 
 
Please say hi to him when you see him round he 
school. 
 
You will always find him at the road crossing  
every morning! 

Governing Council 

Term Ends 2019 
Holly Latham 
Danika Bertrand 
Shelley Clohesy 
Nicole Hardy 
Sara Rist 

A Community of Successful Learners 

Coming Soon 

Hot School Lunches 

from Hillbilly Chicken! 

Week 3 Week 6 

Term Ends 2020 
Carol Koehler 
Holly Latham - Secretary 
Daniel Austin - Chair Person 
Anna Mynard 
Mandy Betts 
Rebecca Douglass 

Thank you to the school community members who 

attended our AGM. 

Our Governing Council for 2018 is: 



Library News 
Thank you to everyone who placed an order with Scholastic book club. As a result the Library/School has 

received a voucher for over $100 to purchase new books for the students to enjoy. Issue 2 is now out, this 

is due on Friday 23rd March. Thanks again for your support. 

We also have two competitions on at the moment. One is a colouring in competition and the other is a 

poster competition. The poster is for book week  and the theme is "Find your Treasure". The students can 

win vouchers and other prizes. So encourage your children to get creative.  

On Monday the 19th of February, Mount Barker Primary School was fortunate to have a visit from the Ade-

laide Crows Football Club ‘Growing with Gratitude’ ambassadors and the club mascot, Claude the Crow. 

They promote a message that encourages us all to appreciate and be grateful for the good things and op-

portunities we have in our lives.  It’s a very interactive presentation featuring videos of current players, and 

Claude, helping us to identify the areas in our lives where positive reflection can help us feel really happy. 

Some prizes were given away and all of our students received a poster and sticker. Lots of students had 

their posters signed the following week when we were visited by a bunch of Adelaide players. 

Adelaide Crows ‘Growing with Gratitude’ 

Courier Cup Photos 

A Community of Successful Learners 



A Community of Successful Learners 

High School Open Days 


